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Monday 12th September 2016  

 

 

Dear Parents of Year 1, 2 and 3 pupils (born 1st September – 31st August 2011). 

 

Your child’s annual flu vaccination is now due. 

 

Please find enclosed a flu immunisation consent form which needs to be returned to the school 

office by Friday 16th September. That is FRIDAY THIS WEEK! The form will need to be 

returned to school whether you are consenting to or not consenting to the vaccination. 

 

On Wednesday 23rd November the nursing team will be visiting school where the vaccination will 

be taking place. 

 

All information you require should be enclosed, but for further information see: 

www.nhs.uk/child-flu 
 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Munt 
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